
 
 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawá:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

MCK Meet Again on Tobacco Issue 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 30, Onerahtókha/April 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke have announced that Chief & Council will meet tomorrow (Tuesday) 
to discuss further developments regarding the option of single source distribution 
for tobacco within the Territory. 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke (MCK) and its technical team has been 
conducting research, with industry input, regarding this option. This meeting is a 
follow-up to an all-day session held earlier this month.  
 
“The one-source option is looking more and more like the right step to take in 
regard to the long-term viability of the tobacco industry,” Grand Chief Michael 
Ahríhrhon Delisle, Jr. said earlier. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 
 


